
June 3, 2022

Dear Families and Staff,

Between May 28 and June 3, there were 33 COVID-19 positive cases: 17 cases at the Vinal
School, 6 cases at the Cole School, 4 cases at the Middle School, and 6 cases at the High School.
Families are contacted by school nurses, administrators or the Norwell Board of Health Agent
Ben Margro or one of the public health nurses regarding positive cases and close contact
situations.

For additional information, please see the Norwell COVID-19 Dashboard on the NPS website.
The Mass.Gov website also has a dashboard for the state at COVID-19 Interactive Dashboard

We are committed to continuous communication with and support of our families. If you have
any additional questions or concerns, please contact your school principal, nurse, or Board of
Health Agent Ben Margro at 781-659-8016 or bmargro@townofnorwell.net.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Matthew A. Keegan
Superintendent of Schools

https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-response-reporting

